
Othello Police Department 
2024 Citizen Academy Application 

 
The 2024 Othello Police Department Citizen Academy is scheduled to 
begin on Tuesday, October 15th .  It will be held in the OPD Training 

room at City Hall.  The forum is set to begin at 5:00 PM lasting no later 
than 7:00 PM.  Forums can finish or last longer depending on questions 

or topics.  Completed applications can be emailed to Evelyn Miron 
(emiron@othellowa.gov) or dropped off at the Police Department.  The 

academy is open to both city and county citizens. 

 

 

Name:________________________________________________________________________ 

  Last    First    MI 

 

Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Email: ______________________________ ________________________________ 

   

Telephone #: _________________________________________________________ 

 

Why would you like to attend the Citizen Academy? 

 

 

 

What topic are you interested in hearing about? 
 

 

mailto:emiron@othellowa.gov

